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UPDATE November 8, 2013 
 

The juveniles who were responsible for setting the fires, one outside of Health Services 
(Witmer Building) and another near campus, on November 2, 2013, have been identified and are 
being held accountable for their actions. 

At this time it has been determined that there is no longer a continuing threat to the 
campus community. 

Our gratitude is extended to two alert Millersville University students who called 911 and 
extinguished the fire. 

 

Pete Anders, Police Chief 

Millersville University 

 


